
From: Michelle Blanchette   
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 11:43 AM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Re: proposed build on Frances Drive, Stoney Creek  
 
We have been residents of this area for 15 years & are well acquainted with the outrageous traffic 
congestion to get off our street - Drakes Dr - in rush hour, as well as the lack of public transit & 
sidewalks. 
 
To pretend that these monstrous buildings with insufficient green space & laughably lacking parking 
won’t have an extremely negative impact on all of the residents of the area is ridiculous.  
 
The environmental impact alone should make this build unacceptable, let alone how it affects the 
people who will have to deal with it for decades to come. 
 
Please see beyond potential profit & take responsible action. 
 
Respectfully, 
M. Blanchette 
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